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For Immediate Release 

Ontario Government Announces Moving to Next 
Phase of Reopening on March 1, 2022 

  
February 28, 2022 

 

The provincial government announced changes to the public health and safety measures to further lift 

Covid-19 restrictions that were put in place across the Province on January 5th.  

As of March 1, 2022, the following easing of restrictions will take place: 

• Capacity limits will be lifted in all indoor public settings. 

• Proof of vaccination requirements lifted, with businesses being allowed to implement them 
voluntarily. 

• Other protective measures, such as mask/face covering requirements and active/passive 
screening of patrons, will be in place. 

The Municipality will no longer check proof of vaccination upon entry into any municipal facility. Patrons 
are reminded that face coverings must be worn at all times, unless participating in sport, and to maintain 
physical distance. The Municipality will continue to update the situation as information is released by the 
Province of Ontario. 

 For more information, please visit the comprehensive Ontario government webpage:  

COVID-19 public health measures and advice | COVID-19 (coronavirus) in Ontario 
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